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Top Stories 

RCTQ leaders recognized at TEC’s 25th

anniversary celebration

RCTQ Director Dr. Gina Gonong and Deputy Director Dr. Jennie Jocson were
recognized by the Teacher Education Council (TEC) for their respective contributions
to the Council’s work over the years. Read More

RCTQ shows support for DepEd’s Sulong
EduKalidad campaign

http://www.rctq.ph/?p=962
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The Department of Education launched Sulong EduKalidad—its new reform campaign
to improve quality in basic education—last December 3 in Pasig City, and RCTQ was
there to show support and solidarity. Read More

 
More Stories

PPST-based prototype syllabi on
professional education courses launched at
TEIs’ convention
 
The Teacher Education Council (TEC) and
RCTQ jointly launched the first of the 10
compendiums of prototype syllabi that would
guide teacher education institutions (TEIs) in

enhancing their teacher education curriculums during the 7th National Convention of
Centers of Excellence and Development in Teacher Education in Clark, Pampanga on
6 December 2019. Read More
 

NEAP, RCTQ meet to strengthen
collaboration in 2020 
 
The management and staff of both the National
Educators Academy of the Philippines (NEAP)-
Central Office and RCTQ met and identified
areas of collaboration at a two-day workshop on
9-10 December 2019 in Quezon City. Read

More
 

DepEd raters trained on the 2nd set of PPST

http://www.rctq.ph/?p=745
http://www.rctq.ph/?p=945
http://www.rctq.ph/?p=978
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indicators for RPMS Year 2 
 
A total of 1,759 DepEd raters across all DepEd
regions have been trained on the use of the
tools and support materials for Year 2 of DepEd
Results-based Performance Management
System (RPMS) which RCTQ developed in

partnership with the Bureau of Human Resource and Organizational Development
(BHROD). Read More
 

School heads and supervisors from 7
regions receive training and orientation on
PPSSH & PPSS
 
School heads and supervisors from seven (7)
regions and 86 schools divisions participated in
the training and orientation activities on the
Philippine Professional Standards for School

Heads (PPSSH) and the Philippine Professional Standards for Supervisors (PPSS) in
December 2019. Read More
 

Opportunities
 
RCTQ is hiring for the following positions (click for more details):
 

Monitoring and Evaluation (M&E) Officer
Technical Assistant
Research Officer
Senior Manager for Monitoring and Evaluation  

Send feedback or queries to communications@rctq.ph.
  
The Philippine National Research Center for Teacher Quality (RCTQ) is a partnership
between the Philippine Normal University and the University of New England Australia-
SiMERR National Research Centre, and is supported by the Australian Government.
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